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Next Program:  IU Foundation, Peterson Room
Wednesday, April 13, 2011, 2 p.m.
What’s in a name? Indiana University and Bloomington Hospital: two familiar names now joined to form Indiana University Health Bloomington Hospital.  You have seen the signs, read newspaper reports, and perhaps have wondered how this newly named entity will affect health care in south central Indiana.  At our program on Wednesday, April 13, Mark Moore, President and CEO of Indiana University Health Bloomington Hospital, will use a power point presentation to describe this new identity and explore its impact on health care in our area.  

Annual Potluck in May:  Be sure and save May 11 for the annual potluck.  Program details for that meeting will appear in the April Newswatch.

Joint program a success:  Despite the unusually cold weather, the joint effort between IURA and the Emeriti House drew a good crowd to hear Nobel Laureate in Economics Eleanor “Lin” Ostrom discuss her theory of collective action and the environment.  With somewhat overlapping memberships, such joint ventures seem likely to continue. A list of Emeriti House programs can be found at http://www.indiana.edu/~emeriti or by calling 855-3773.

What is going on with e-delivery?  If you signed up for e-delivery of Newswatch yet you continue to receive a copy through the mail, you may be wondering what is going on.  This dual delivery is the result of IURA having to meet a minimum mail requirement in order to qualify to use the Postal Permit. To reach that minimum we need to include in our mailing those who have signed up for e-delivery.  However, from August through November we meet those minimum requirements without including those who want e-delivery. Thus in the fall those who have signed up for e-delivery will receive ONLY an electronic version of Newswatch.  Even with this strange arrangement, e-delivery still helps both the environment and IURA, just not as much as we originally thought.  You can sign up for e-delivery at any time; just send a message to marker@indiana.edu. 
                  Visit our website at http://www. indiana.edu/~iura  Contact us at iura@indiana.edu
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